
 

 
 

St. Joseph Catholic Church 

PAC Meeting 

June 8, 2023, 7:00 p.m. 

 

Opening Prayer – Fr. Tom 

 

Agenda Items: 

 

SJS update – Denise Rutledge - Last day of school is tomorrow – everything is going well.  Back to doing before Covid 

activities so we have been busy.  Spring Fling was a great success.  The 8th Grade graduation went well and we will have a 

Kindergarten graduation Mass and celebrations tomorrow.  We have multiple teacher positions open and all have been filled 

except one which should be filled on Monday.   

 

Finance update – Steve Anderson – Sunday offertory for May is flat.  Spring Fling did quite well.  We have financial stability 

in the Church and School.  We are going to do an increased offertory mailing with Faith Direct the middle of June.  The PAC 

members will give a speech for Increased Offering this weekend at all Masses.  This should help with upcoming expenses that 

the church and school will need. 

 

New items from Fr. Tom & Jeanne 

 

 Upcoming ministry events: 

 

- Called and Gifted – May 20th from 9:00 am – 3:30 pm – we had 147 people who attended.  It was a great 

workshop. 

- Diocesan Work Camp – June 17th – 23rd  - 12 youth from our parish are attending. 

- SJC Vacation Bible School – June 26th – 30th – they are still looking for volunteers so please contact Reyes if 

interested. 

- Middle School Work Camp – June 26th – 30th 

- BLA: SJC has reached our BLA goal: We have reached 113% of our BLA goal (goal of $446.00.00) and 25% of 

parishioner participation.  

- We will begin recruiting for 3 new PAC members – we will advertise in the bulletin. Nominations will be accepted 

through August so the new members can start in September.  Gerri Ludwig, Joe Boyle and Tony Pham are 

completing their terms. We thank them for their ministry. 

 

Items for the Good of the Faith Community – Geri Ludwig is the Director of Scholarships for the Closet and has issued 48K 

worth of scholarships.  They always need donations and volunteers.  They have updated and improved the Closet and 

renovated the inside. 

 

John Palasczuk and John Walsh will be stepping down as St. Lucy Project leaders.  We have 2 parishioners who will step in to 

help.  

 

PAC New Parishioner lists went to Tony Pham and Maria Brackett. 

 

Next Meeting – September 14, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Closing Prayer – Fr. Tom 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m. 


